
 Report on Placement Drive  by CIPLA organized by Career Counselling Cell on 

28.11.2023 

The Career Counselling Cell, in collaboration with the Naandi Foundation conducted a Job Drive 

Orientation for recruitment in CIPLA, the renowned Pharmaceutical Company in India. This drive 

was mainly for the final semester students of the college, belonging to the Science stream. 26 

candidates were present in the session held on 28.11.2023 at the Suniti Sabhaghar from 11.30 a.m. 

onwards. The CIPLA H.R. explained the job profile, remuneration structure and company policies 

to the students in detail. 6 candidates were shortlisted in the placement drive by the CIPLA H.R. 

team.  
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